
SAINT PAUL PARISH 
209 Washington St., PO Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544  
St. Paul Parish Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org   
E-Mail Address:    STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:     (302) 834-4321     
 
Administrator:   Reverend David A. Driesch, O.Praem 

Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Michael Marquis, Grand Knight  

Joe Ferarra, Membership  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation,  
and Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul Parish Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 

Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/donate.php  to assist  
In the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

 

 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 1,501 
  Peter’s Pence  $ 429 
 

.This week – there will be a second collection for Utilities. 
 

**Please look in the bulletin for information on our upcoming Bible Study Mid-September! 
 

Food Closet –Any monetary donations to assist with the purchasing of Bread/Milk/Eggs vouchers 
from the Sunset Market downtown will be deposited and remitted through our parish. Please make 
checks payable to: St Paul RC Church.  There are Special Offering Envelopes on the windowsills. 
 

Listen to Catholic Forum- Next Saturday, July 15th, local author and speaker, Marty Mitchell, will 
discuss his new book, “The Capillaries of Christ: Understanding the Part You Play in His Body.”  
Catholic Forum airs on Saturday afternoons at 1:30 on Relevant Radio 640. You can listen online 
anytime at https://www.cdow.org/CatholicForum/ or by searching “Catholic Forum” on Apple, 
Spotify, iHeartRadio, or Amazon Music podcasts. For photos, information regarding upcoming 
guests, links and more, “Like” Catholic Forum on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/CatholicForum @CatholicForum 
 

Have a Blessed July 4th!  

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday        July 1  5:00 PM (RIP) Hong Nguyen by To Hoang 
Sunday          July 2  9:00 AM (RIP) Helen Brennon & Margaret Townsend 
    AND 
    (RIP) James F. Rosseel by Sharon Rosseel & Family 
Tuesday         July 4  8:30AM (RIP) Alicia Carvajal by Yady Pineda   
Saturday        July 8  5:00 PM (RIP) Helen & Stephan Sefcik 
    AND 
    (RIP) Jean Eddis by Nancy Dalessio 
Sunday          July 9  9:00 AM (RIP) Jay Walsh by Ellen Walsh 
    AND 
    VIV Michael McCaffery by the Schulz Family    
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 7/2 – 7/15 in memory of Jerome & Katherine Nadeau  
by Katherine Skinner 
 

Message from Fr. Dave 

This past Wednesday I began my assignment here at St. Paul Parish.  Many thanks to our 
parishioners and members of our Korean Community for kindly welcoming me to Delaware 
City.  As I mentioned before, it is the policy of the Diocese of Wilmington to assign “first time 
pastors” as administrators for the first year with the intention of being made the pastor the 
following year.  I hope and pray that I will be able to serve our parish for many years.  Many 
thanks to Monsignor Brubaker for all the years he served as pastor of our parish. 
 

Since we have not had daily Mass here at our parish for several years, I would like to begin 
this week offering daily Mass in our church.  On an experimental basis, Mass will be 
celebrated on Monday and Tuesday each week at 8:30 AM.  In the future I will be open to hear 
your thoughts about your interest in daily Mass throughout the week, with your suggestions of 
days and times.  Again, this schedule is not written in stone, but I feel it will be a good start for 
now. 
 

This Tuesday, July 4th, we as a nation will celebrate Independence Day.  Our Mass on July 4th 
will be a Mass of Thanksgiving for our independence as we give thanks to God for the 
freedoms we enjoy in the United States of America.  I will also remember in a special way at 
this Mass all those who serve and have served in the military along with the first responders 
who keep us safe each day. Please consider joining us for Mass this Tuesday at 8:30 AM. 
 

Have a blessed and safe holiday this week! 

 
Don’t forget to pick up a copy of your Dialog, on your way out of church today. In the 
edition you will see: a salute to seven diocesan priests celebrating jubilees, an article on 
what’s it like for a priest to pick up and move from one parish to another, a preview on a 
young man from a local parish planning to attend World Youth Day in Lisbon, and more.  

 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


